
 
Golf Return to Play Plan 2021 (Spring) 

Arrival 

• Please arrive 10 minutes before your scheduled start.  
• If you arrive sooner than 10 minutes before your tee time, please stay in or at your car.  
• Upon arrival at the 10-minute mark, please report to Supervisor to complete the temperature check.  
• Masks must be worn in the parking lot and while walking to and from the bathroom.  However, once on the 

course you may take them off as long as you are maintaining 6 feet of distance from other people. 
• All Athletes/Partners must provide their own pull carts this season or carry their own bags. 

• The expectation of the league is that everyone walks; in the event that you must ride, please provide a Doctor’s 
note.  Anyone who rides in a cart must be a family member or a close family friend who is the partner in the 
league.   

During Play 

• Maintain 6 feet social distance when at all possible.  
• Athlete/Partner groupings of 6 or less will remain the same throughout the whole season.  
• Athletes must play with the same partner every week; there will be no substitute partners.  
• You must play the same golf ball within your pair unless it’s lost.  
• Disinfect golf balls and clubs prior to and after play each week.  
• There will be no use of rakes in bunkers during play and no pulling of the flag on the green.  
• There will be no sharing of clubs during any point in the season; everyone must use their own clubs. 
• You must provide your own water bottles and towels. Do not share these items. 
• No high 5’s, hugging, or touching of any kind during play. Please keep a 6 feet distance when at all possible.  

 

Important Information to Follow 

• Wash your hands frequently for 20 seconds. Suggested times are before and after play.   
• Please carry hand sanitizer in your bag in case you need it during play.  
• Wear masks while in parking lot, bathrooms, and at the counter.  You are allowed to remove your masks on the 

course as long as you are maintaining 6 feet social distancing.  
• Please be mindful of gathering with only your tee group at the course. 
• Please arrive at your designated time and leave as soon as you are finished. 
• Please take the week off from golf if you are not feeling well. 
• Spectators and/or family must stay in their cars during weekly play and the tournament.  

 

Please remember we are guests at these courses and if we do not abide by these rules, 
we will be asked to leave!  Please be safe and smart as we ease back into sports. 


